
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Embers Summer Music Program 

Private Band & Choir Lessons  
 

Mr. Sadlowski, Embers Music Director, will be offering summer private music lessons. Lessons will be available 
at Embers on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays between 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  Evening hours may also 
be added based on scheduling needs and facility availability.  
Lesson options include: 

 

Private Voice Lessons 
Weekly private lessons for continuing and prospective Embers Fire Choir members. Half-
hour lessons are offered weekly and focus on students “finding their voice”.  Students will have the 
opportunity to explore:  

● Vocal range 
● Learn key techniques for safe vocal singing 
● Explore different vocal styles while singing fun and challenging material developed directly to 

their individual needs 
● Cost: $60/mth  

 

Intermediate Band Lessons 

Weekly half-hour lessons intended for the intermediate band student with the desire to join the 
advanced band in the upcoming school year. Summer lessons promote: 

● Continuity of instrument skill building through the summer 
● Continuity of practice affording students to strengthen and develop their skills 
● Cost: $70/mth 

 
The Beginning Band “Fast Track” Program 
 Did your student miss joining band last year? “Fast Track” lessons are for the committed 

beginning learner. Focus is on preparing your 3rd or 4th Grade student to be ready for 
Intermediate Band this coming school year. Lessons include: 

● (2) Weekly Half-Hour lessons 
● Cost: $120/mth 

  
 
 

Please contact Mr. Sadlowski with any questions: rsadlowski@embersacademy.org 
 


